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                  General Order # 1,034                              February, 2018
                           DATE:     Friday, February 16th , 2018
                   LOCATION:    Wakefield Public Safety Building



           1 Union Street Wakefield
                    TIME:             2000 Hours Meeting

                    PROGRAM:  “Quincy Fire Department History” with Member Michael Worley
                                                    January Meeting
Over 50 members and guest enjoyed a great video presentation by our guest speaker, Mr. James Flaherty. His video presentation was loaded with lots of fires and Mack CF’s! The program was enjoyed by all. 
Guest Speaker

Our guest speaker for February is Box 52 Member and Quincy Firefighter Michael Worley. He will be presenting photos of fires and apparatus showing the history of the Quincy Fire Dept.
Membership
 Condolences are extended to Member John Galla on the passing of his mother, Josephine, to past Member William “Skip” Sullivan on the passing of his brother James, and Member John “Jay” Pozark on the passing of his uncle John Ottoson. May their souls rest in eternal peace.

Member George Taglieri is on the mend from recent medical issues.

Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and the first snow fall has occurred. If we need to cancel a meeting, the meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out.  After all it is winter in New England! Let’s all hope it’s an easy winter.

Line Box
The Line Box will be sent out this month. We are still working on two of our feature stories. We are still looking for help. We could really use an additional researcher. If you are interested, send an email. Also, if anyone has an idea for a story let us know.

Reminders

· February meeting Friday Feb. 16th, 2018 2000 hours Wakefield Public Safety Complex
By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                                 Frank San Severino
